
 

 

       

 

 

Informative Advance No.127 

In reaction to the information published by the media citing a class 

action by the National Attorney General's Office against EPM and other 

entities for the Ituango Hydroelectric Project, EPM wishes to clarify 

that: 

1. To date, EPM has not been notified of or officially received a class action from 

the National Attorney General's Office against it, which according to some national 

media was brought before the Cundinamarca Administrative Court.  

2. In reaction to the headlines on this alleged class action by the National Attorney 

General's Office, which indicate that EPM has not delivered truthful and reliable 

information, the company reiterates that it has not concealed information about the 

contingency in the Ituango hydroelectric project and moreover that it has not lied 

about its dimensions. From the time the contingency was presented, the 

organization has informed public opinion in an opportune and truthful manner in 

both the influence zones and on local and national levels using different media and 

communication platforms in accordance with the development of the facts. In turn, 

it has transparently provided all the information requested by the different 

inspection bodies in terms of time and depth. 

3. EPM has spared no efforts and resources in addressing the contingency in the 

Ituango hydroelectric project, always with the following in order of priority: the 

protection of the community, care for the environment and the recovery of the 

project. The company has always been and always will be on the community’s 

side, because its service vocation is to work day-by-day to contribute to its quality 

of life and well-being. EPM is not against the people, and as a result it works 

tirelessly with its officials to normalize the situation downstream of the future power 

generation plant. 

4. EPM will continue collaborating with the authorities in the clarification of what 

happened in the Ituango hydroelectric project, resolving any doubts that arise and 

expanding on any understanding. 

Medellín, March 11, 2019 


